
GOLF COURSE 

 

It’s real. 

 

    MEMORANDUM 

 

To:   Mayor and City Council Members 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Bruce Allen, Golf Course General Manager 

Through:   Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager 

Subject:   Donation of lockers to Landa Park Golf Course 

Date:                 February 4, 2020 

 

As part of the golf pro shop remodeling project the City of Seguin will be replacing the Pro 
Shop’s 30-year-old lockers with new ones.  The Golf Manager of Landa Park Golf Course, 
Chad Donegan, has asked if we could donate six 3-piece units to his junior golf program.  
He will install them in his cart barn and use them to store clubs and teaching aids.  The 
remaining nine units will be auctioned off.  Staff estimates the original value of the units 
to be $207 each and the current value to be $50 each.  
 
Staff recommends approval for the city to donate six units of lockers to Landa Park Golf 
Course. 
 


